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Having worked for two law enforcement agencies and as the director for two anti-

human trafficking organizations (one under the DOJ), I have seen the fear of firearms 

owned by the wrong people controlling the vulnerable. We need to do whatever we 

can to stop these dangerous people from possessing firearms. How many young girls 

and boys have been forced into atrocious activities because of fear? How many 

would have ran away if they felt they or their loved ones (sometimes their babies) 

would not be shot?  Let's be practical and help protect the vulnerable from the 

ruthless.  


